
 
Michael Buonaguro 
Counsel for VECC 

(416) 767-1666 
 
 
November 14, 2007 

VIA EMAIL and COURIER 
 
 
Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
P.O. Box 2319 
26th Floor 
2300 Yonge Street 
Toronto, ON 
M4P 1E4 
 
 
Dear Ms. Walli:  
 
 
Re: Union Gas / Enbridge Gas Distribution Inc. - Incentive Rate Regulation for 

Natural Gas Utilities B-2007-0606 / EB-2007-0615 
  
With respect to the request by EGD for interim rates effective January 1, 2008, we have 
had the opportunity to review the submissions of the School Energy Coalition and 
support their position. 
 
Yours truly, 
 
 
Michael Buonaguro 
Counsel for VECC 
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